
Seaton Ross Ladies Group 
 
The next meeting is on Tues 15th October in the village hall at 
7.30pm.  This is a short talk and fun quiz by a local driving 
instructor. 
 
Thereafter the group will meet on the first Tuesday of the month 
at 2pm in the village hall.  The first meeting will be on the 5th 
November and is a demonstration and sampling/ordering of 
The Body Shop products - Everyone Welcome. 
 
Following this the group just intends to meet up for a general 
social gathering, with a chat and a cuppa. 
 
Being a "New" group/organisation this "agenda" may be 
altered as and when to suit the needs and preferences of 
members as time goes on. 
 
Several "outings" are already in the pipeline for next 
spring/summer. 
 
All newcomers are very welcome to join our group - or to just 
drop in occasionally. 
 
 

 

A big thank you to those 

who supported Tilli and 

Georgia in their lifestyle 

project to raise money for 

the local RDA (riding for 

the disabled), the quiz sheets went down 

very well and raised £80 so altogether 

with the quiz and the cake stall the five 

girls raised £331.33 and the winner of 

the quiz was Davina from church lane. 
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195 bus 

service 

  

The East Riding Council is currently looking at an alternative timetable for 

the 195 which will presumably mean cuts.  The parish councils on the 

route are having a meeting with an East Riding representative on Wed 25 

September.  If you use the 195 or have any comments please could you 

email Jane Henley ajh@titandial.net as soon as possible, even if it is after 

the meeting.   This does not affect the X36. 
 

Any interesting news or information concerning the village let us know. 
Jane Henley (318411) ajh@titandial.net 
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Seaton Ross Village Hall 150 Club 
Prizes are drawn on the last Saturday of each month from 
April onwards. 
Tickets cost £12 per year.  Please contact Anna Sheldon 

318602 for tickets and information.   
 

Monthly Prizes – 1 at £25, 1 at £20, 2 at £10 
November Bonus Prizes – 1 at £100, 1 at £50, 1 at £20, 
plus more depending on how many club members we have. 
 

June 2013   July 2013   August 2013 

Mrs S Jackson   Mr Gledall   B Belshaw 

Mr & Mrs K Townley  Mrs P Rigley   V Benson 

Mr D Lumley   Mrs J Lawson   Mr & Mrs D Axup 

Mr G Murdoch   Mrs L Walker   Mrs S Douthwaite 

 

Seaton Ross Parish Council 
The next meeting is on Thurs 5th November at 7.30pm in the 

Village Hall. 
   

 

New Seaton Ross website 

http://seatonross.org.uk/ 
  

A new website is being developed at http://seatonross.org.uk/ but is still 

in its early stages.   If you have information to be added or ideas about 

what you would like to see on the website please email ajh@titandial.net 

or use the Contact option on the website.  If organisations want to add 

details about regular or upcoming events in the village please use the 

Contact option. 

 

 

ST EDMUND’S CHURCH 
 

A huge thanks to everyone in the village who so kindly donated to the 
retirement gifts for our vicar, Nigel Strafford. He received two Robert Fuller 
paintings and we made him an honorary Seaton Ross-ite at the presentation. 
He has asked us to pass on his heartfelt thanks as well as the message that he 
has greatly enjoyed his time here and will miss us all. 
 
During the interregnum, whilst the search is on for a new vicar, there will be 
one communion service at St Edmunds per month (4th Sunday) with Morning 
Prayer or a Family-orientated Service on the 2nd Sunday of the month. Please 
keep an eye on the notice board for details of those services. 
 
Meanwhile here are some important dates for your diary: 
 
Sunday 13th October at 10.30. Family Harvest Thanksgiving Service. 
Donations of dried and tin goods for the local food bank would be welcome. 
 
Thursday 17th October at 7.30. Harvest Auction at the Black Horse, in aid 
of St Edmund’s and the churchyard. A very entertaining night, all very 
welcome. 
 
Saturday 9th November,  9.30-11.30. Christmas Fayre in Village Hall. 

 
Seaton Ross Playing Fields Association 

 

Saturday 2nd November 
Fireworks Display 

at the Playing Fields 
 

Quiz – Saturday 7th December  
look out for info nearer the time 
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